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Dear Chairperson and Members of the committee 

I am writing to request that you please pass SB 181 

which deals with research on dogs and cats that is paid for with taxpayer money.  I 

am a taxpayer and have been for many years.  It breaks my heart that some of the 

money I have paid in taxes over the years may have gone to funding these awful 

abuses 

of innocent dogs and cats.  Honestly a lot of the research I've read about has 

seemed pointless and 

so cruel, not really contributing to our knowledge or understanding in any meaningful 

way, so I never felt good about it.  Then I found out that I might have contributed to 

PAYING for some of it.  Please change that and thank you for the opportunity to 

share my thoughts. 


